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NveOl{ dland Government of Newfoundland and Labrador
Lab['ad(_)[' Department of Municipal Affairs and Environment

DOC/2017/03614-02

September 8, 2017

;

Re: Your request for access to information under Part Il of the Access to Information
and Protection of Privacy Act, 2015 [Our File #: MAE/66/2017]

Dear

On August 22, 2017, the Department of Municipal Affairs and Environment received your
request for access to the following records/information:

“Any Procedures (operating and safety) related to the operation of the Sulphur
Prilling Plant in Come By Chance, NL. Operated under Newsul Enterprises Inc.”

| am pleased to inform you that a decision has been made by the Deputy Minister for Department
of Municipal Affairs and Environment to provide access to some of the requested information.

However, some of the information contained within the records has been refused in accordance
with the following exceptions to disclosure, as specified in the Access to Information and
Protection of Privacy Act, 2015 (the Act).

“40. (1): The head of a public body shall refuse to disclose personal information to an applicant
where the disclosure would be an unreasonable invasion of a third party's personal privacy.”

As required by 8(2) of the Act, we have severed information that is unable to be disclosed
and have provided you with as much information as possible. In accordance with your
request for a copy of the records, the appropriate copies have been enclosed.

The Access to Information and Protection of Privacy Act requires us to provide an advisory

response within 10 days of receiving the request. As this request has been completed prior
to day 10, this letter also serves as our Advisory Response.
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